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Editors Opine 
A Robust End to 2017 
	
By Dee A. B. Weikle 
 
The first two articles in this issue are introduced by the Digital Government Area Editor, 
Carlos Jimenez Gomez. These articles highlight the importance of open innovation and 
the data scientist for the future of this important area. 
 
This issue also features a submission on cyberbullying, by Cohen et al titled "An 
Education-Based Approach to Aid in the Prevention of Cyberbullying and a project done 
with several students. Heron and Belford offer another excerpt from the Scandal in 
Academia, "Disclosure and Disavowal". Nardi and Ekbia discuss Tesla manufacturing 
and the military deployment of drones in "The Future of Human Labor". Also, in this 
issue is "Certifying Ethical Hackers" by Rebecca Slayton. Finally, this issue is rounded 
out with a few more selections from CEPE/Ethicomp 2017.  
 
This should provide a robust set of articles to get you thinking on several dimensions 
over the new year. 
 
 
 


